
Walnut Grove Elementary School presents: 

 

When is it? May 25th (or May 26th if it rains on the 25th) 

What is it? A day of outdoor fun, including a visit by a 

snow cone truck! There will also be some indoor activities, 

including movie time! 

What do I need? Make sure your student dresses in 

clothing and shoes that can get dirty and wet. Also, make 

sure that they have a water bottle, sunscreen, and a hat. 

Can I help? Sure! Just contact your student’s classroom 

teacher to see if there’s anything you can do! 

Questions? Contact Mr. Thompson at 

sthompson@fergflor.org or call the front office at (314) 

524-8922. 


